Minutes Of Business Meeting
Held On Saturday June 10, 2023

The Business Meeting of June 10th, 2023 was held at the American Legion Post 14
building located at 1301 E. Greenville Street in Anderson. The meeting was preceded
by a social hour with coffee.
The meeting was called to order at 9:03 a.m. by Commandant Julie Harper.
Opening Ceremony —

Post Colors and Pledge of Allegiance — Jerry Munn

POW/MIA Tribute — Jerry Munn

Opening Prayer — Jeremiah Palmer

Field Music — Marines' Hymn sung by membership

Roll Call of Detachment —
Roll call of Officers by Commandant Harper.

Minutes of Previous Meeting —
Paymaster Lloyd Cornelius read the minutes of the last business meeting held on
May 13, seconded by Detachment and accepted.

Paymaster's Report —
Paymaster Lloyd Cornelius read the Paymaster’s Report, seconded by
Detachment, and approved pending final audit. Pass the Hat brought in $74.00.

Report of any sick or distressed member or member’s family —
Jim Striss has bad hip pain.
Former Member Harry Varn passed away.
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Officers' Reports —
Sr. Vice Cmdt. Jacquie Myers — No report at this time.
Jr. Vice Cmdt. Steve Graham — No report at this time.
Judge Advocate Buddy Ferguson — Submitted by-laws update.
Standing Committee — No report at this time.
Audit Committee — finished, complete everything checks in — Jerry Munn

New Business —
Memorial Day service was very nice. Hot, but good.
Sr. Vice Jackie Myers discussed fish fry for this year. Tentative date September
30.

Good of the League —
May 17th Young Marines will conduct a Flag Retirement Ceremony. Two Young
Marines will attend Code Talkers in August.
American Legion ball team schedules available. Wear your cover to get in free.
July 24th at the Civic Center, time TBD, wills and power of attorney class for
spouses when veteran passes
Anderson County Memorial to be built at the Civic Center. Pavers can be
purchased for $200. This money is being used to fund the memorial. Any questions
speak to Matt Muth.
Convention next year will be held in Charleston.
Vets helping Vets meeting June 14. Hotdogs will be available after the meeting.

Closing Ceremony —
There being no further business to come before the Detachment, a motion was
made and duly seconded to adjourn to meet again on Saturday, July 8, 2023 . The
motion carried. The Sgt at Arms retired the colors and Chaplain Palmer gave the
departing prayer. The meeting adjourned at 9:46 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Jonathan DenHartog
Adjutant

20f2



